

Intent to Retire June 2021

1 message

Evonne Waugh <ewaugh@sd13.org>
To: Jon Bartelt <jbartelt@sd13.org>
Cc: Evonne Waugh <ewaugh@sd13.org>

Wed, Feb 10, 2021 at 3:10 PM

Dr. Bartelt and Bloomingdale District 13 Board of Education,

Please accept this email as notification of my intent to retire at the conclusion of the 2020 - 2021 school year. This year will be my 8th year with the district and my 30th year in service to the field of education. I truly enjoyed my tenure at Bloomingdale School District 13. It has been a privilege to work with you and I have no doubt the district's reputation as a high-quality learning community will continue years into the future.

Sincerely,

Dr. Evonne Waugh Assistant Superintendent for Learning Bloomingdale School District 13 164 S. Euclid Ave. Bloomingdale, IL 60108

630-893-9590 (Phone) 630-893-1818 (FAX)